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Dear Customers,

This is notice of the End of Life (EOL) for the following product(s): MIX-KLUD1 series

®Due to the MIX-KLUD1 series products are low market demand. We would like to notice you
that MIX-KLUD1 series are going to EOL. We strongly recommend customers to place
order on MIX-MTLD1 or MIX-TLUD1 series.

Last time buy date: November 11 2024

EOL Product(s) Recommended Replacement Product(s)
MIX-KLUD1-A10-7100-LV EOL
MIX-KLUD1-A10-7100-LV-JL EOL
MIX-KLUD1-A10-7300-LV EOL
MIX-KLUD1-A10-7300-LVNA EOL
MIX-KLUD1-A11-7100-LV EOL
MIX-KLUD1-A10-7300-LVNA210 EOL

Note: Include all standard part numbers, R part numbers, and C part numbers.

We recommend customers discuss the forecast with AAEON sales for future shipment or
planning needs. After the last time buy date, these products will only be produced under certain
conditions.

We sincerely regret the disruption that may result from this notification. We will work closely with
each customer to manage this EOL process as smoothly as possible.




